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Learn about Noble family at historical society

	There will be a ?noble? topic at the next meeting of the Caledon East and District Historical Society.

The Noble family has a long following in the village, having first come to Caledon East in 1939, and their story intermingles with

those of other prominent families in the area.

Russell and Wayne Noble will speak at the next meeting of the society, which will be Jan. 29 at St. James' Church on Old Church

Road.

The meeting will start at 7:30 p.m., and this will be the society's annual general meeting, meaning there will be annual reports.

Membership fees of $15 are due.

Admission is $5 for visitors.

All are welcome.
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